
 

Notes from Dan and DeAnn 

 

 

Every semester should start like this! 
   “I feel like I was just set free,” said Alex after he prayed 

with me to put his faith in Jesus.  Indeed, Alex couldn’t have 

said it much better than Galatians 5:1, “So Christ has truly set us 

free. Now make sure that you stay free, and don't get tied up 

again in slavery to the law.” Pray that the gospel would continue 

to grow in Alex’s life! 

 Along with Alex we have seen 18 students indicate 

decisions for Jesus since the beginning of the semester.  It has 

been exciting to receive texts from Caleb, a Destino team 

member, saying things like, “Hugo grew up in the church but 

didn't know or understand why Jesus had to die. He...understood 

Jesus' death and resurrection for the first time today!”  Or this 

text from Vanessa, another team member, “Just shared the 

gospel and had a great conversation with Jocelyne (my cousin's 

ex gf) and she accepted Christ into her life!!!” 

 God changes lives and Alex, Hugo, and Jocelyne are just 

a few of those lives from this semester.  Please continue to pray 

for more students to experience new life through Jesus.  

 Pray also for the Christian students who have gotten 

involved.  We desire that they would walk with Jesus throughout 

college and also become Christ-centered leaders who have a 

positive impact on the world around them. 

Upcoming:   

    So much is happening!!!  Too much for one letter.  Please 

pray for these students in particular:  Melba, Samm, and 

Ruben—they just came to know Jesus.  And pray for these 

students who are taking great steps in their walk:  Chris R, 

Carlos (x2), and Elya.  And also for Brandon who is so close to 

trusting Jesus!  Thanks for your partnership in this ministry!!! 

Top to Bottom: 1) Deb (Dan’s mom!) speaking at Destino  

2)  Vicky connecting with a freshman at the beginning of 

the year. 3) Tacos with students after a weekly meeting.   

4) A Bible study on the downtown campus 
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Dan’s Bible study after their first home cooked meal 

from DeAnn. Probably why they are all smiling! 


